
 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING  

IJmond North Sea Canal Area  

Central Nautical Management  

 

Announcement No. 21/2022 IJmuiden,      18 March 2022  

 

 

  
Subject: Dredging operations of the Velserkom - Noordersluis deep water channel 
 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) 
Harbour Master, announces the following:  
 
Dredging operations in the Velserkom will be carried out to the deep water channel for the spare 

lock gate of the Noordersluis. 

• The dredging operations will commence on 4 April 2022 at 07.00 LT. 

• The dredging operations will be completed on 15 April 2022. 

• The operations could extend to week 16 (18-24 April 2022) if necessary. 

• The dredging operations will be carried out by Van den Herik with dredger Prince. 

• Contact person with Van den Herik is Jaap Stam, who can be reached at +316 5131 
7534. 

 
Should you have any questions about this Announcement, please contact the Duty Operations 
Manager at the following telephone number: +31 205 234 692.  
 

The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area Harbour Master of the 

Port of Amsterdam,  

 

 

 

J.H.M. Mateyo 



 

 


